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 Alan Duggan NOBJ2015/0253/P 21/04/2015  14:34:30 I very much welcome the proposed change of use as it will benefit the local community a lot and the 

area is in much need of a swimming pool. Furthermore, the change of use from a gymnasium (which 

has been previously granted) to a swimming pool will make no difference to the traffic disruption (as 

other people have outlined in comments) as the gymnasium can increase in size if they so wish with the 

previously granted planning permission to do so. We do not need a larger gymnasium as it is quite 

substantial already, the community needs a swimming pool.

53 Fortune Green 

Road

 Alan Druckman INT2015/0253/P 19/04/2015  12:06:07 Please could this application be clarified in plain English? I believe it is seeking to make clear beyond 

doubt that the existing "Condition 22" permits a swimming pool at ground floor level. Is this correct? If 

so, this would be a useful amenity, but there are evidently parking and traffic concerns which need to 

be addressed.

106 Alfred Court

53 Fortune Green 

Road
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Page 6 of 55


